
  

 

        

 

 
 

        
 
 

 

           Monday 13th March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Friday 17h March is Comic Relief Day and the 
School Council have been masterminding some 
the school’s participation this year.   
 
Fridays are already quite busy days with 
Celebration Assembly, an afternoon of GLO fun AND a extra special sale that day ;-) which has left us 
quite limited in terms of our participation in Comic Relief activities. However, the School Council have 
decided on 2 fun ways to mark the day and hopefully champion this very worthy cause.  
 
Firstly, we would each child to come to school dressed in their favourite colour.  
 
Secondly, after sharing some information with the school about the specific impact of Comic Relief 
fundraising for children in the UK, they will be hosting a Lavant Dancefloor Sweepstake. The children 
will have the choice of 6 signature dance moves and have to vote for which one they think each adult 
involved will perform. Hopefully, it will be a bit of a giggle for everyone.  
 
In return for these fun activities, the school council request that you make a donation to Comic Relief 
using the QR code on this letter. We won’t be asking children to bring in cash donations but instead 
please donate directly via the school’s Comic Relief Just-Giving page. You can also access this with this 

link:   www.justgiving.com/rednoseday23-lavant-ce-primary-school   

 
So mark it on your calendars – fave colour dress-up day on Friday 17th March and please donate using 
this……… 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
The School Council 

Headteacher: Mr Adrian King B.A Hons (QTS) NPQH 

West Stoke Road 

Lavant Chichester    

West Sussex PO18 0BW 

Tel: 01243 527382    

      E-mail:  office@lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk    

Website:  www.lavant.w-sussex.sch.uk 
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